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Red Nose Day 

 

This Friday 15th March it is Red Nose Day. Children 

can come into school in non-uniform or if you can, 

wearing red (we appreciate you have recently had 

to organise outfits for World Book Day). And a £1 

donation towards Comic Relief. 

Term Dates 

Magic Breakfast begins     Monday 18th March 8am 
Red Nose Day      Friday 15th March  
Easter Bingo      Monday 1st April  
Bags for School      Tuesday 2nd April 
Last Day of Term     Friday 5th April 
Easter Holidays      8th April-22nd April 
Back to School       Tuesday 23rd April 
 

Magic Breakfast 

 

 

Easter Bingo 

 

Parking  

A polite request to please be considerate when 

parking around the residential areas on Tredanek 

Close and Sherwood Drive and outside the school. 

Please keep in mind that access to the school is 

required at all times for emergency vehicles. 

Don’t forget about the car park at Scarlet’s Well 

where you can then walk up the camel trail and into 

school. This takes 5 minutes and is a lovely walk 

away from roads. 

All welcome to come and play 

bingo on Monday 1st April 2019 at 

Syds Bar, Bodmin 

Eyes down starting at 7pm. 

Thank you for your donations of 

Easter Eggs so far. We are well on 

our way to reaching our target. If 

you can donate a chocolate egg 

for the bingo drop it in to Mrs 

King in the office, and we hope 

you can join us for a chance to win 

the yummy prizes. 

On Monday 18th March we will be relaunching our 

Breakfast club with the support of the National School 

Breakfast Programme. This means that we are able to 

offer FREE breakfast to all our pupils.  

You are invited into our Breakfast club for breakfast with 

your child from 8am every morning where you can read, 

build and create before they start the school day. 

If you are unable to stay with your child then childcare 

will be £2 including breakfast. 

We look forward to welcoming you. If you want any 

more information pop in to the office for a chat. 

 

World Book Day 

It was amazing to see all the fantastic outfits for 
World Book Day. Everyone looked great we have 
never seen so many Harry Potter’s and Where’s 

Wally’s in one place. Check out some photos from 
the day on our website. 

http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk/website 
 

http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk/website

